
                                                
 

 

May 21, 2020 

 

To our Visitors, Sponsors, Volunteers, Vendors and Friends,  

 

The London Strawberry Festival has been closely monitoring the Covid-19 Pandemic.  Our concern has 

always been for the health and safety of our attendees and community.  While many other festivals, 

fairs, and events were already canceling, we decided to wait to ensure we had as much information as 

possible from our local and state leaders. 

 

Due to the high degree of uncertainty about what the coming months will hold, we have made the very difficult 

decision to cancel the 2020 London Strawberry Festival that was scheduled for June 25-27.  Everyone is deeply 

disappointed with the necessary cancelation of the 2020 London Strawberry Festival.   

 

The London Strawberry Festival will be back next year with our 38th festival on June 24-26, 2021.  

Planning for the 2021 London Strawberry Festival is already underway. 

 

We would like to thank our visitors, sponsors, volunteers, vendors, friends and our community for their 

support.  We look forward to seeing everyone at the 2021 London Strawberry Festival. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The London Strawberry Festival Committee 

 

John Stahl 
 

John Stahl 

President 

614-783-0535 

 

Kevin Stockham 
Kevin Stockham 

Treasurer 

614-668-1936 
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